
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 25
TH

 

 

Just saying- one month until Christmas!! 

On Wednesday, November 26
th

, a representative from UNBSJ 

will be set up at Tim Horton’s from 6-8pm for a 

parent/student information session. Any interested students 

and/or their parents are welcome to attend and find out 

detailed information they may be looking for.  

UNB is hosting a parent/student night at Woodstock High 

School on Tuesday, December 2 at 7pm.  Grade 11 and 12 

CNHS students and their parents are invited. Interested 

students can have their application assessed on the spot, so 

bring a copy of your transcript if you want your application 

assessed. 

Don't forget to vote for Movember on Thursday and/or Friday! 

There will be a table set-up by the display case in the lobby. 

This is the last week before teachers shave their precious 

facial friends. SRC will also MATCH every cent given to the 

Movember Foundation.  

 

SRC MEETING IN MRS. MCCARTHY'S ROOM TODAY DURING 

AP.  

 

The Carleton North Pizza Delight Stars will be hosting the 

Southern Victoria Vikings at the Northern Carleton Civic 

Centre in Florenceville on Wednesday, November 26.  Game 

time is 7:30 pm. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering this weekend at the JV 

Boys Basketball tournament there is an Orange sign-up 

sheet on the back bulletin board in Mrs. McCarthy’s 

classroom.  We will meet Thursday at AP in my room to 

discuss jobs.  Those who participate will receive a volunteer 

certificate. 

 

 



For the next twelve school days, Students in Woman, Media 

and Culture 120 are organizing activities to commemorate 

the international program of "16 Days of Activism Against 

Gender Violence." 

 

There will be a variety of posters going up throughout the 

school during these next two weeks, as well as a few 

morning announcements.   At noon, Woman, Media and 

Culture students will sell white ribbons to remember and 

honour the millions who have been silenced by gender 

violence, most specifically, domestic violence. 

All money raised will be donated to Sanctuary House in 

Woodstock, a shelter for abused women. 

 

WMC students will be wearing a necklace made of index 

cards for the next two weeks, bearing information pertaining 

to gender violence. Feel free to chat- these students are 

keen to raise awareness of this critical human rights issue. 

 

 

LOST & FOUND:  

A WATCH,  MITTEN AND GLOVES AND A PAIR OF TRACK 

PANTS, AS WELL AS A CELL PHONE COVER (OWL SHAPED) 

Please check at the office . 

 


